Appendix D

Stone, Derek

From: Nigel Powell

Sent: 29 February 2020 08:51

To: Licensing Shared Email;
Subject: Keppel's Head Licence Extension

Dear Sir or Madam,

My wife and I live at Flat 4, The Gieves Apartments, 23 The Hard. Our property is next door to the Keppel's
Head hotel and our lounge and bedroom are at the front of the property.

We are concerned that a licence extension would result in increased noise levels into the early hours of the
morning.

We live in between the Keppel's Head and The Lady Hamilton. There are often evenings when there is a lot
of noise generated by people who have gone outside to smoke and drink. This isn't an issue as we know that
the venues close at 1100 and then things to quieten down. Allowing this to go on later would be invasive.

My wife and I are in full time employment and getting a good nights sleep is vital.

On that basis I would like to object to any licence extension at the Keppel's Head.

Best regards,

Nigel





